
KD Alert: IRS Provides Payroll Tax Relief for Employers Who Reclassify Their
Workers

On September 21, 2011, the Internal Revenue Service (“IRS”) launched a program designed to allow employers to resolve worker
misclassification issues and make only a small payment to cover past payroll taxes. By Yale Pollack, Esq. and Philp Voluck, Esq.
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